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WILSON

Rabbit Repell 

Suspension  –   Repells By Taste

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 13557 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Thiram 120 g/L

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

450 mL

Protects Nursery Stock, Fruit Trees and Ornamentals
against feeding damage by Rabbits, Deer and Mice.

Nu-Gro IP Inc.
10 Craig St.
Brantford, ON

Canada   N3R 7J1

Wilson's Rabbit Repell is a chemical repellent designed to
protect trees and shrubs including evergreens from feeding injury
caused by rabbits, deer and mice during late fall, winter and
early spring when other natural foods are usually covered by
snow.  The disagreeable taste of RABBIT REPELL discourages
nibbling on treated plants after the first bite.  RABBIT REPELL
is not harmful to wildlife.
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DIRECTIONS:  Wilson's Rabbit Repell may be applied either
directly from the container as a brush-on paint or diluted with
equal parts of water for application with a garden pressure
sprayer. Treat trees and shrubs in the fall before the first snow
fall and when temperature is above freezing.  Re-treatment may be
necessary during open winters with little or no snowfall or after
prolonged winter rains.

SHAKE OR STIR WELL BEFORE USING:  Do not allow to freeze.  For
protection from rabbits and mice, treat the trunk, lower branches
and twigs from the soil level to as high as rabbits reach under
severe snow conditions.  For protection from deer, lightly spray
all susceptible areas of plants.  Clean brushes and spray
equipment thoroughly with water immediately after use.  Keep
container tightly closed to prevent evaporation.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not use on plant
parts that are to be used for food or animal feed.  Do not
breathe spray mist.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin and clothing. 
Do not contaminate ponds, streams or other bodies of water. 
Because of unpleasant side effects, alcoholic beverages should be
avoided for 24 hours before or after working with this product.

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash with water.  If in eyes, get medical
attention.  If swallowed, induce vomiting and have patient
consume milk or white of egg; take patient to hospital.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: If reaction with alcohol occurs, treat
as disulfuram – alcohol reaction.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container.  Wrap empty container and
discard in household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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